
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 3rd December 2021 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please read the important information below... 

Christmas Show 
 

We are planning to go ahead with 

the Christmas Show with you as 

our live audience on Wednesday 

15th December at 9:30am.  Due to 

Covid restrictions each child will be 

allowed two members of their  

family in the audience, the doors 

will need to be open for ventilation 

and you will be required to wear a 

face covering.  The children will 

need to wear a Christmas jumper 

for the show.  Please make sure 

your child has their named  

Christmas jumper in school by  

Friday 10th December.  We will 

keep the jumpers in school for 

Christmas Jumper Day. 

Forest School  
 

Please see the list below for this half 

term’s Forest School groups.  This will be 

the final week for this group.  The groups 

will change after Christmas.  Please make 

sure that your child has a named warm 

hat, scarf and gloves. 

 

 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Here are the letter sounds for next 

week… 

 

 

 

 

Monday– ai (eg chain) 

 

Tuesday– ee (eg tree) 

 

Wednesday– oa (eg goat) 

 

Thursday– oo long sound  

(eg moon) 

Monday 6th  

December 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 9th  

December Mrs  

Barnett’s Class 

Ellis 

Amelia-Lily 

Joe 

Marleigh-Rose 

Macie 

Ava 

Harry N 

Jack 

Edward 

Arlo 

Amelia 

Logan 

Clay 

Kaiya 

Isabelle 

Lacey 

Corey 

Forest 

Lorenzo 

Lexi 

Seb 

Hannah 

Brody 

Eli 

Charlie S 

Paisley T 

Ella-Rose 

Clara 

AJ 

Tyler 


